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Tuesday 9th January 2024 
 

Y6 Parent/Carer Consultations: Autumn 2023 
 
On Friday 19th January 2024, we are dedicating the day to parent / carer consultations for our Year 6 pupils. 
Parents and carers are invited into school to discuss their child’s progress and achievement so far this year, 
the forthcoming SATs in May, transition to High School and anything else Parents/Carers feel they would like 
to raise.   
 
Consultations will last for 10 minutes.  Should you feel you need longer to talk about your child, then please 
let the school know in advance. All appointments will be coordinated by our office staff. 
 
Parents attending the consultations should report to the office via the main entrance. Consultations will be 
taking place in one of the offices to the rear of the building.  
 
Please fill out the slip below and return it to the school office as soon as possible or alternatively you can contact 
the school office by telephone.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr W Myers        Mr Heeney   Mrs Booth 
Headteacher        Year 6 Teacher  Year 6 NTLA 
 
 

 

Y6 Pupil Parents / Carers Attending  
  

 

Preferred Time Slot: Friday 19th January 2024 Please Tick  

8:30am – 12:00pm  

1:00pm – 3:00pm   

3:30pm – 5:30pm  

Any time  
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Tuesday 9th January 2024 
 

Nursery Parent/Carer Consultations: Autumn 2023 
 
On Friday 26th January 2024, we are dedicating the day to parent / carer consultations for our Nursery pupils. 
Parents and carers are invited into school to discuss their child’s progress and achievement so far this year, 
transition into Reception and anything else Parents/Carers feel they would like to raise.   
 
Consultations will last for 10 minutes.  Should you feel you need longer to talk about your child, then please 
let the school know in advance. All appointments will be coordinated by our office staff. 
 
Parents attending the consultations should report to the office via the main entrance. Consultations will be 
taking place in one of the offices to the rear of the building.  
 
Please fill out the slip below and return it to the school office as soon as possible or alternatively you can contact 
the school office by telephone.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr W Myers        Miss Wedgwood  Mrs Whitlie 
Headteacher        Nursery Teacher  Nursery Teaching Assistant 
 
 

 

Nursery Pupil Parents / Carers Attending  
  

 

Preferred Time Slot: Friday 26th January 2024 Please Tick  

8:30am – 12:00pm  

1:00pm – 3:00pm   

3:30pm – 5:30pm  

Any time  

 
 

http://www.richardson-dees.eschools.co.uk/
mailto:richardsondees.primary@northtyneside.gov.uk

